Hi all,

A very short turn around since the last meeting. A busy and as always stress filled couple of
weeks. But not without its highpoints and fun moments.

We Work

You may be aware that we work have submitted planning permission for 2 building on ST
Brendan’s Way. In between the Broadstone LUAS stop and the east quad. The buildings will be
connected by a shared basement. We, along with the school of art and design has some
concerns. 1.) The proposed buildings are 12 storeys tall, this may significantly impact the
natural light going into the east quad studios, 2.) The school of music are concerned about
noise issues. 3.) The plans propose closing st. Brendan’s way for “Several Years”

In the proposal they are saying they will create some sort of diversion which might involve
students walking down towards Smithfield and there will be a lane way constructed. We have
huge safety concerns about this. We are meeting them tomorrow to discuss and [ will update at
council.

The U Survey

The majority of my last 2 weeks has been taking up with this. The SU is running a 3 week long
survey to find out what the student experience is like and that will help inform what we do
over the coming years. | was involved in the putting together the survey and auditing the
questions. Then due to the huge workload our designer has I stepped in to do all the graphics
and promotional materials.




Common Rooms

I have begun making purchases for the common rooms. We are purchasing an xbox for each
common room, ping pong tables, foosball tables etc. | hope to have everything in place in all
rooms by the end of march.
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Comms working group/meetings x 1
EQ Management x 2

Survey meetings x 5

Events Weekly x 2

Irish Cancer Society x 2

Meeting with IMMA x 2
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